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8th January 2024
Dear Parents/Carers     

Happy new year everyone.  

Parents’ Breakfast Meeting 
Thank you to all the parents who attended the parent’s breakfast meeting this morning. We
discussed the following:

1. Play in Urban Places Project
2. School Ethos and Vision (see statement on the Homepage on the website)
3. Updated Positive Relationship and Behaviour policy
4. Ofsted report (November 2023)

We will hold another meeting on Wednesday 10th January 8.45 am for parents who wish to discuss
issues around children’s additional needs.  

Future Dates - Spring 2
The next Parents’ Breakfast meeting will be on Monday 26th February at 8.45 am and another
meeting scheduled for Wednesday 28th February at 8.45 am for parents who wish to discuss issues
around children’s additional needs.

Save the Children Appeal in Gaza
The school raised £174.00 through the non uniform day on the last day of Autumn term. Thank you
everyone for all your donations for this appeal.

Events
Please find below a list of important dates of coming events in the Spring term for your calendar. 
We look forward to seeing you. 

Date and time Event

Monday 8th January 2024 8.45 am - 9.15 am Parents’ tea/coffee morning 
Everyone welcome

Wednesday 10th January
2024

8.45 am - 9.15 am Farnham tea/coffee morning for parents of children
with additional needs

Friday 19th January 2024 1.30 pm – 2.30 pm Year 2 Art workshop in classes – year 2 parents
invited to join the children in class. (Florence Nightingale clay lamps)
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Tuesday 23rd January 2024 8.45 am – 9. 30 am Curriculum Day – Online safety and Personal
Development (mental health and well-being).
Further information to follow with times for class workshops

Thursday 1st February 2024 8.45 am – 9.30 am Year 6 SATS preparation meeting for parents in the
hall.

Friday 2nd February 2024 1.45 pm - 2.45 pm Year 3 Art workshop (Clay Boars). Year 3 parents
invited to join the children in class.

Friday 9th February 2024 1.30 pm – 2.30 pm Year 5 DT workshops – Making Buggies. Parents are
invited to join the children in class.

Friday 9th February 2024 Non-uniform – wear red for Valentines day. All contributions will go
towards new books for the library

Half year /Interim reports out to parents 

Reading
Thank you to everyone for purchasing books from the Scholastic book fair. Reading for pleasure is
key to helping children progress and succeed.  Please take every opportunity to listen to your
children read. If you haven’t already done so, please join the City library and take your children to
the library every week.  Children love listening to adults read too and the best time to do this is to
have a bedtime story every evening. Lets’ read, read, read!!!  

Marvellous Me
Please could I remind all parents to ensure they have downloaded the Marvellous Me App. All
school communication is via this App and other school letters and information will be uploaded and
published on the website.

After School Clubs
The new afterschool clubs have started this week. The cost is £2.00 per child per club. There is no
charge for pupil premium pupils. Spaces are available in some clubs so please book a place via the
Arbor app or contact the school office if you would like your child to attend.

Day Year group Club

Monday Years 5 & 6 Multi-Sports

Years 2, 3, 4 & 5 Forest School

Tuesday Years 3 & 4 Multi-Sports

Wednesday Years 2, 3 & 4 STEM club

Thursday Years 2, 3 & 4 Arts & crafts club

Years 5 & 6 Boxing

Yours sincerely

Mrs B Bains
Headteacher


